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Inquiry into Planning Bill 2022 
ANSWER TO QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

 

 
Asked by Ms Jo Clay MLA on 7 December 2022: Mick Gentleman MLA took on notice the following 
question(s): 
 
Reference: Hansard [uncorrected] proof transcript 7 December 2022, Page 59-61. 
 
In relation to: Sections of the Bill that have mandatory requirements for consultation on DAs 
 

THE CHAIR: Could you perhaps take on notice for us and give us the sections in which industry is 
mandatorily required to consult including on DAs because I heard a long list there and I did not hear 
the word DA. But if you could take that on notice and provide advice that would be very helpful. 

 
 
Mick Gentleman MLA:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:–  
 
Industry is not mandatorily required to consult with the public, including about a development 
application prior to its lodgement.  Industry is however, required under Section 98 of the Bill, to 
consult with the Design Review Panel about development applications where proposals meet certain 
thresholds, as outlined in the Regulation.  
 
 

 

 

Approved for circulation to the Standing Committee on Planning, Transport and City Services 

 

 

Signature:                                                                                                                Date: 

 

By the Minister for Planning and Land Management, Mick Gentleman MLA 

 

COMMITTEE SUPPORT 

L E G I S L A T I V E  A S S E M B L Y  
F O R  T H E  A U S T R A L I A N  C A P I T A L  T E R R I T O R Y  

QToN No. 11 


